Letter Template for Welcoming First-in-Family Students:
Dear (please use the name of the student)
Introduction

· Frame the letter in a congratulatory manner, this should send the message that the university is celebrating the fact that the student has gained entry to their preferred program of study and acknowledges that they are the first in their family to come to university.

We would like to congratulate you on receiving an offer and also celebrate with you in being the first in your family to attend university – well done!
· You may wish to include some stats on your institution (perhaps the % of FiF students already enrolled or the rate of success of your FiF alumni)

Body

· The letter should include a ‘call to action’ or some practical advice that students can implement immediately

As the first in your family to attend university, you bring with you a wealth of knowledge and experiences but may also have some questions about the university experience. In anticipation of this, we have developed a range of resources which you can access online (here) or please visit the support services on-campus (here)

· It is recommended that some acknowledgement of the students’ existing knowledge base is also included  (ie avoid deficit framings that imply that the learner is lacking). For example, consider including reference to time management skills if they have been juggling work and family responsibilities or knowledge that they bring from the workplace etc

Ending

· End with a contact name and number / email etc  for who they should get in touch with should they have any questions – please do not provide a call centre number if at all possible 

Given that you are just beginning your studies, you are bound to have questions about this new undertaking so please feel free to contact XXX
Ask the VC to sign or DVC (A) 

